
AU softball doubleheader at Hartwick cancelled
5/01/03

ONEONTA The Alfred University softball team's season-ending doubleheader at Empire 8 foe Hartwick, scheduled
for Saturday afternoon, May 3, has been cancelled.The games were originally scheduled for Saturday, April 26, but
were postponed to because of rain. The games will not be made up.Alfred concludes its season with a 4-20 record (1-9
in the Empire 8). The Saxons finished in sixth place in the conference, just ahead of Hartwick.


